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LAUNCH OF MICRO BIRD’S BRAND NEW WEBSITE! 

 
We are pleased to announce the release of our new website, designed with a fresh new 
look, user-friendly navigation and updated with the latest information about our products. 
Our promotional videos, brochures and corporate information are easily accessible. One 
of the most noticeable changes on our new site is the modern look and feel.  
 
Our goal is to provide our visitors with an easier way to learn about our different products 
and service.  

Hope you will enjoy your experience! Click on the following link to see the new Micro Bird’s 

website – www.microbird.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Normand Pâquet 
Vice President Sales & Marketing   

http://www.microbird.com/

